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The California Psychology Internship Council (CAPIC) endorses the following statement 

regarding unfunded psychology internships: 

 

 

 

 

“CAPIC discourages unfunded internships but does not specifically prohibit them 

when the absence of a stipend is clearly stated at the time the position is offered and 

accepted (both verbally and in writing). If unfunded positions are offered, training 

resources should be sufficient to afford the same training as fully funded positions.” 
 


